coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Lynn Wildnauer <lynn.wildnauer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 2:43 PM

To: Green, Robert L

Subject: question

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Bob,

| know you are gathering concerns about the Shag Rock pier proposed by the Wards, but | was wondering is there a list
that shows historically what permits have been issued for private, non-commercial piers? We are particularly interested
in the area that extends south from the Lincolnville/Isleboro Ferry dock to Camden Harbor.

Thank you,

Lynn

Wildnauer McKay Road, Lincolnville

C:754-0282



